
 

  
 

TO:  Planning and Zoning Commission 
 
THRU: Brett Burningham, Development Services Director  
 
FROM: Erik Swanson, Principal Planner 
  
RE: Public Hearing and Possible Action on P19-0064 ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT 

AMENDMENT ARTICLE 7 SIGNAGE, a request for Zoning Ordinance Text 
Amendment to Article 7 Signage. 

 
DATE: May 8, 2019 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

As Article 7 of the Zoning Ordinance continues to be reviewed, Planning Staff and the Town 
Attorney recognize that additional time is needed to ensure a complete review of Article 7 is 
provided. Accordingly, Staff recommends a continuance of P19-0036 ZONING ORDINANCE 
TEXT AMENDMENT ARTICLE 7 SIGNAGE, to the June 5, 2019, Planning and Zoning 
Commission hearing.  
 

PROPOSED MOTION 
 
Move to continue P19-0036 ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT ARTICLE 7 
SIGNAGE, to the June 5, 2019, Planning and Zoning Commission hearing.  
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